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February 23rd 2015 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian / Student,  

 ‘Learn to Live’ workshop – Wednesday 18th March 2015 
 
On Wednesday 18th March we shall be taking all Hitchin Sixth Form Consortium students to a 
road safety workshop entitled ‘Learn to Live’ at The Gordon Craig Theatre in Stevenage. This is an 
auditorium-based, 90 minute, hard hitting road safety event aimed at Sixth Form students.  
 
After an initial introduction, a series of speakers will in turn talk about their experiences on 
Hertfordshire’s roads. The speakers include someone from each of the emergency services, 
representation from Trading Standards and a victim and/or a family member of someone involved 
in a road traffic collision. The event, which is led by the Hertfordshire Road Safety Partnership, has 
been held at various venues around the county and has received high acclaim from students, tutors, 
Senior Officers and County Councillors. 
 
I think this will be an invaluable experience for all our students as many are starting to learn to 
drive or have recently passed their test. The event itself is free of charge and the only cost will be a 
voluntary contribution for transport to and from the venue, which is £2 per student. Students should 
register in school at the normal time before we leave to travel by coach to Stevenage. We shall 
return to school for lunch and lessons will run across the Consortium in the afternoon as usual. 
 
As the Learn to Live presentation is off-site, I shall need a completed permission slip for each 
student who is taking part. Payment should be made via the online WisePay facility if possible, as 
this is a safer and more secure method than cash or cheque. Please indicate on the permission slip 
overleaf if you intend to pay this way. If you are unable to pay by this method, please forward a 
cheque made payable to ‘Hitchin Boys’ School’ (or the exact cash payment) along with the 
permission slip. Mark the trip name and your son’s name and form on the back of the cheque.  
 
Payments and completed slips should be placed in an envelope, also marked with your son's name 
and 'Learn to Live Trip', and be posted by your son through the main School Office letterbox no 
later than Wednesday March 4th.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs J. Lansdown 
Assistant Head 
Head of Sixth Form 



 
 

Reply slip: 6th Form Learn to Live Road Safety Trip, Wednesday March 18th 2015 
 
 
I/we give our son ______________________________________ of Form 12/13 _______ 
permission to attend the above event and enclose a contribution of £2.  
(Please tick here ____ if using WisePay.) 
 
 
Emergency contact name/number: ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________________ Parent / Guardian 

 
 

Please return through main School Office letterbox by Wednesday March 4th. Thank you! 


